
 

 

 

 

Dear Honorable Members of Parliament and Scout Leaders, 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that the 7th General Assembly of World Scout Parliamentary Union 

will take place in Tokyo, Japan from November 6th to 8th, 2013. 

 

The General Assembly is held every three years and it is our pleasure to host the meeting in 

Tokyo. This conference will be an important milestone as the meeting determines our next 

triennium towards our silver jubilee. Since the first conference held in Seoul in 1991, the 

network of Scout Parliamentarians has been expanded and we are hoping the network grows 

even bigger. 

 

The members of the World Organization of the Scout Movement are now in 162 countries. More 

than 30 million Scouts are doing their good turns daily and it is our privilege to support this 

global movement. 

 

The General Assembly is not only a great place to expand our network of Parliamentarians it is 

also a unique place to exchange ideas and best practices for Scouting. As the host country of the 

next World Scout Jamboree, we would love to show you our beautiful country. 

 

Please also find attached information and forms for election of Executive Committee members 

and call for invitation to host the next General Assembly in 2016. 

 

We will prepare a variety of programmes in balmy autumn Tokyo and look forward to meeting 

you at the General Assembly. 

 

 

Sincerely yours in Scouting,

 

 

 

Ryu Shionoya 

Chairman, Host Committee, WSPU 7th GA 

Vice President, World Scout Parliamentary Union 

Secretary General,  

Japan Scout Parliamentary Association 

 

 

 

 

CHUNG Ui-Hwa 

President, World Scout Parliamentary Union 

President, Korea Scout Parliamentary Association 

 


